Dear GPC General Assembly,

Here are some quick minutes from our April GA meeting:

- 1. We elected the new Executive Board. Please join me in congratulating our new President, Mr. Willsey; Vice President, Mr. Wyatt; Treasurer, Ms. Wang; Secretary, Ms. King; Director of Programming, Ms. Kalz; Director of Communication, Ms. Molind; Director of National Affairs, Mr. Berrigan; Director of State Affairs, Ms. Chesney
- 2. We approved resolution 1718-08 To Ensure a Seamless Transition of Professional Development Services
- 3. We approved resolution 1718-09 Declaration of Support for the MU Wellness Resource Center
- 4. We approved resolution 1718-10 GPC Budget FY19
- 5. The Graduate Happiness and Well Being Survey is now open please, take a few minutes out of your busy schedule to complete it, and encourage your colleagues to do the same https://missouri.gualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV 80W5rQ6usiOlp4h
- 6. We are looking for a Graduate Student Chair to the newly created graduate/professional track to the annual Women's Leadership Conference. Applications can be submitted at https://orgsync.com/147368/forms/311875
- 7. Travel Awards applications for travel between February 3rd and October 6th are due on Friday, April 13th at 5pm
- Gold Chalk Awards nominations are due this upcoming Friday, April 6th at 5pm https://orgsync.com/106229/forms/312962; please share within your Department ASAP!
- 9. Summer parking permits applications will open on April 30th at 9am

Please share these quick minutes with your colleagues within your Department.